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North Shore Elementary Student Recognized at GPISD Board Meeting

Houston, Texas: The Galena Park ISD Board of Trustees recognized Bryce Thamm, North Shore 
Elementary student, at the November 8th board meeting. 

Bryce was selected to participate in the 2021 Lone Star Leadership Academy Camp with other 
distinguished students from across the state. The students had an opportunity to learn about the 
great State of Texas by visiting numerous historical sites and venues throughout the state. During 
the week-long camp, they participated in leadership groups and activities to complete problem-
solving simulations and learn the importance of resourceful, creative and diplomatic teamwork. 

A certificate and medal were presented to Bryce Thamm on behalf of the Board of Trustees and 
Dr. John Moore, Superintendent of Schools.
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Pictured (left to right): Mr. Noe Esparza, Board Secretary; Bryce Thamm, North 
Shore Elementary student; Esmeralda Perez, North Shore Elementary principal; 
and Dr. John Moore, Superintendent of Schools
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